
 From: McDowell, Stanley
 Sent: 28 July 2023 09:38

 To: Magowan, Elizabeth
 Cc: Mulligan, Joanne

 Subject: RE: GPS HoB's and Farm posts

Elizabeth 

As discussed yesterday, I am supportive of the spilt of GPS for the reasons you 
have indicated. 

Given that the change is at a senior management level, I think it would be best 
for a short paper to come 
to EMT General and to seek views / comments for EMT colleagues. 

One initial comment I have is in relation to the title of “Land Use and 
Management” – I there are aspects 
of land use that I would have thought fall under AEB so it is obviously 
important that there is clarity 
around the proposed remit of the Branch / role. 

The next EMT General is on the 08th August; there is also an EMT meeting on the 
7th August. If you can 
have a paper prepared in advance, happy to consider at either of those meetings

Thanks

Stanley

From: Magowan, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Magowan@afbini.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 8:40 AM 
To: McDowell, Stanley <Stanley.McDowell@afbini.gov.uk> 
Cc: Mulligan, Joanne <Joanne.Mulligan@afbini.gov.uk>; Magowan, Elizabeth 
<Elizabeth.Magowan@afbini.gov.uk> 
Subject: GPS HoB's and Farm posts

Stanley

As discussed yesterday please find attached VAF’s for the posts we discussed.  
The farm post was jegs 
and confirmed as grade 7 last year and while I need to check with HR I am 
assuming a jegs is not 
required for the HoB posts as they are akin to current HoB posts.

Grateful if you could consider approval of the attached

Elizabeth

Prof Elizabeth Magowan ARAgS Director of Sustainable Agri-Food Sciences Division
| Agri Food & Biosciences Institute AFBI 



| | 18A Newforge Lane Belfast BT9 5PX | ? +44 (0) 2890255293 | E-Mail: 
Elizabeth.magowan@afbini.gov.uk

AFBI adopt a flexible working policy, as such I may send emails outside working 
hours but I don’t expect a reply.

 

 


